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Useful Resources 

 

Got an ash? The Virginia Department of Forestry is offering a 50% cost-share program to 

help landowners and organizations (non-profits, schools, HOAs, municipalities) treat their 

ash trees to prevent death by the emerald ash borer (EAB). To begin the application 

process, download the PDF describing the process from the Forest Health section here: 

http://www.dof.virginia.gov/health/index.htm and fill out Form 6.5 

(http://www.dof.virginia.gov/forms/index.htm) with the help of your local forester. Keep 

an eye out for workshops in May 2018 discussing EAB (one is already scheduled for May 9 

in Charlottesville - see the Events Calendar page 2), treatment options, and the cost-share 

program. If you know you have an ash tree and want details about the cost-share program, 

please contact Meredith Bean (EAB Coordinator), 434-220-9034, 

meredith.bean@dof.virginia.gov. 
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